
Privacy Matters 

 

 

 

 

  
“The “circle of care” is not unending that is why this term is being phased out. You are 

only permitted to access patient information in order to provide care to patients or for 

other purposes as permitted in the Health Information Act.  If a patient is not in your 

care, you do not have a “need to know” their information.”  

  

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

September 2022 


